-Michigan Compiled Law (MCL) 380.1293

requires post-graduation informational packets to be
provided to pupils in grades 8-12. By no later than
October 1, the local superintendent or chief
administrator, as applicable, must provide in
electronic or non-electronic form the Post-Graduation
Opportunities Informational Packet found on the
Michigan Department of Labor and Economic
Opportunity Pathfinder page. The packet is for each
pupil enrolled in any of grades 8-12 in the local
public-school district, both traditional public-school
district or public-school academy, intermediate school
district, or nonpublic school. A memorandum on this
topic was issued to local school districts on August 3,
2023, and two additional reminder memoranda were
issued, one on October 19, 2023, and one on May 16,
2024. The Michigan Department of Education is
sharing the information as the school year begins and
the annual deadline approaches to inform fall
planning and communication with students and
families.



